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Lincoln Quilters Guild’s first meeting of the 1987-88 year will be September
14, 1987. 1Ice cream sundaes will be served beginning at 6:45 p.m. We will
again be asking for a 50 cent donation.

JUST A REMINDER:

Program: THE KANSAS QUILT CONTEST

Don’t forget to bring to the meeting:

1) Show and tell of your fair items

2) Your new name tag

3) Raffle tickets and money

4) Friendship Block (Turkey Tracks - in summer Plain Print)

5) Registration for Retreat (registration form in summer Plain Print)
This is the last reminder you will receive for your 1987-88 membership. If

vour dues are not paid, you may miss the next issue of Plain Print.
Deadline for October Plain Print is September 20.
September Workshops

Afternoon - September 28 - Jo Baxter’s (6001 Southdale Rd., Route 8)
Co-Hostess Lou Lessman

Evening - September 28 - Carol Curtis’ (1201 No. 38th)
Co-Hostess Retta Bettenhausen

Correction from the summer issue of Plain Print:

Mary Ghormley’s quilt show will open at Elder Gallery, Nebraska Wesleyan
University on September 23 with an evening reception from 7-9 p.m.

PTECES FROM THE PRAIRIE Update

Quilts may be delivered to Hope Partridge (3035 Kucera) on September 14
Letween 4 and 6:30 p.m., and on Tuesda,, September 15 from $ a.m. to noon.
Don’t forget to check with your inswu nce . representative to make sure your
quilt is covered under your homeowners policy. You may need to get a rider
for the two week period your quilt will be shown. Also check the back of

vour quilt to make sure you have attached a sleeve for hanging.

Mark your calendars. The date for the opening of the show has been moved to
Wednesday, September 16. The hours at NBC will be from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m.
No photographs may be taken in the NBC building. The Candy Factory will be
open from 7:00 to 8:30 p.m. Join your fellow Guild members and our invited
guests at the opening. No food will be served. However, we do ask all
attending the opening at the Candy Factory to bring a can(s) of food in
conjunction with the city’s efforts to collect canned goods during the
Harvest Festival weekend. Canned goods will go to food pantries.

Sue Volkmer will be calling for assistance in staffing at the Candy Factory.
Support your Guild and say ‘yes’ when you are called!

If you are unable to pick up your quilt between 4:30 - 5:30 on October 2Znd
at the Candy Factory please call Hope (423-9431) to make other arrangements.
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